
Our Vision is -   

To honour God,  

nurture, disciple and send out 

Minister: 

Assistant Pastor/Pastoral Visiting: Wayne Ogden Ph: 027 859 0544

(Tuesday & Wednesday only) or phone the Church Office 

Youth Pastor: Grant Watkins (Friday only) 

Session Clerk: Peter Hokopaura Ph: 278 6980  

Church Administrator: Suzanne Hokopaura  

Treasure Seekers: Vacant 

Prayer Chain: Phone the Church Office  

CHURCH OFFICE: Open Monday - Thursday 9 am - 2 pm     Closed Fridays        

Phone: 06 278 0166   Email: theprez.hawera@inspire.net.nz  

Postal: PO Box 359 Hawera 4640 Webpage: www.haweraprezchurch.org.nz 

Please ensure your cell phones are on vibrate or turned off during the service. 

We will train and equip those who will honour 
God, making disciples to be salt and light in our 

community and afar 

Please note that the office is closed every Tuesday 
between 9.30 am to 10.30 am for our team meeting. 

Rosters 3rd March  10th March  17th March  

Door Helen & Jean S. Helen & Jean S. Helen & Jean S. 

Intercession Michelle Sue Janice 

Computer Lorraine Lorraine Lorraine 

Sound Jemma Jemma Suzanne 

Tea Jenny Jan Michelle 

Birthday Prayers Sue Lorraine Cathy 

Church Lunch Reg & Sue Neil & Helen Church foyer 

‘Waiting on God’ Cathy Trevor  Wayne 

Communion Janice 

24th March  

Helen & Jean S. 

John 

Conal 

Steve 

Sue 

John & Lorraine 

Cathy 



Upcoming Speakers 

10th March - John Omundsen 

17th March - Pete Kempthorne 

24th March - Roger Bent 

31st March - to be confirmed 

If you are new to St John’s or visiting 
with us, we welcome you to our service.       

Today’s shared lunch is being hosted by Reg and Sue, 

113 McLean Road, Hawera. All Welcome 

Upcoming  
Events 

Today’s message is brought to us by 
Sue Staveley. 

Ministry Settlement Board Update 

The team has been meeting regularly and updating the Church’s     

profile in readiness for advertising. There are also plans to make a 

short video to give an overview of our Church so in the near future, 

when this is arranged, the Board will seek approval of our members to 

be photographed and/or videoed. 

Weekly Prayer 

 Please pray for our leaders in the community, especially 

those in local government. May they know the Lord’s 

guidance as they meet to discuss local issues. 

 Continue to pray for Matt Millar and family. 

 Continue to pray for the Ministry Settlement Board and 

for our next Minister.  

Board wanted 

A clean, tidy and quiet lady is needing board as she returns to Hawera to 

study at WITT. If you can help please phone Keeley Barker on 021 0866 9763. 

In association with St John’s     

Presbyterian Church is conducting a 

one day course on God’s effective 

communication process. 

Saturday 16th March 2024

9 am to 4.30 pm 

This one day course will benefit and equip you with the     

essential Biblical insights, principles, morals and ethics and 

will teach you the many ways we communicate with each 

other — besides words. 

Places are filling fast, with only a couple to spare so call the 

office to book your slot. 

Morning and afternoon tea provided - bring your own lunch. 

Brochures on the foyer table. 

Jeremiah 

         Ministries  


